
 

Request for Proposal for  
Architectural, Engineering, Planning, Design and Financial Analysis Services  
City Owned Property within the Lower Park Avenue Redevelopment Area 

Questions & Answers:  Published March 25, 2015 
 
The following questions and answers have been posted to the Park City Website:  
 
Q.1 Will the architects be required to have a peer review?  
A.1 No.  
 
Q.2 Is there a budget for the building envelope consultant?  
A.2 No.  
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